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       Chugwater Community Newsletter 

To the Townspeople of Chugwater 
 
If you don’t yet know me, my name is Joshua Hopkins and I am 
serving a four-year term as your Mayor. I am humbled at the 
opportunity to serve the people of our Town and work my 
hardest to make Chugwater the best it can be. 
A little about me; I work a 40-hour a week remote job from my 
home as a Senior Data Engineer for MD Anderson Cancer 
Center located in Houston, Texas. I have about a decade of 
experience in this field and look forward to bringing an 
analytical approach to the budget, as well as other operational 
aspects of the Town. Many of you will notice I always carry a 
camera around with me as well. I hold a Bachelors Degree in 
Fine Art Photography from Temple University in Pennsylvania, 
and photography has been my personal passion since my 
Junior year of High School, about 18 years ago. I like to make 
pictures of life in America and specifically the West where we 
live as a reflection of my deep respect and interest in the rich 
tapestry of American culture. I have traveled to all 50 states to 
see and experience everything I can about our great country 
and make pictures along the way as well as bring some insight 
back to our town about things that do and don’t work in other 
places. In addition to being Partner in the Tri-County Mercantile, 
I also own the new Arena on First Street, which I am working on 
developing to be fully functional and available for use year 
round for rodeos as well as public use to train or ride horses. As 
Mayor, I would like to see Chugwater strengthen its small town 
Agricultural heritage and feel and become more of a place 
families and individuals can live and feel a sense of community 
and closeness. I am excited and encouraged by our potential 
and look forward to serving you! 

Your Mayor, 
Josh Hopkins 

Services for Seniors Meals 
Please call by Tammy at 

422-3430 before 9:30 if you plan 
on lunch 

This helps Tammy plan her 
daily meals. 

Monthly menus can be picked up 
at the 

             Community Center            
              

Call Tammy 307-422-3430 

       
   
           Chugwater   

          
Branch Library                   

                                      
New Library Hours 

are 
Monday 1PM-4PM 

Wednesday 11AM-3PM 

Friday 10AM-1PM 



Feb 3 Town Council Meeting 7:00PM Town Hall 

Feb 3 PVCS vs Wheatland Basketball 4:00PM PVCS

Feb 7 PVCS vs Glendo Basketball 4:00PM Glendo

Feb 8 PVCS vs UW Lab School 10:00AM UW Lab School

Feb 17 Presidents Day-Town Hall 
Closed

Feb 25 PVCS Board Meeting 4PM-6PM PVCS

Chugwater Cemetery District 
Maintenance Contractor Needed 
If interested, contact a Board Member listed 
below regarding:
 
   Job Description 
    Compensation 
    Application 
    Additional Information 

Rob Hellbaum         307-331-0446 
Dennis Baker          307-331-8781 
Dean Webster         307-331-9897 
Mike Kelley             307-331-4642 

Applications will be accepted through 
March 7, 2025
 
Applications are also available at the Town Hall
 

 

Community Center News

Tammy Hartung has been hired as the Public Buildings and Events Manager. She will be in 
charge of not only cleaning the facilities, but organizing events and managing rentals.  

There will be lots of fun activities planned for the Community. If you have any ideas please 
let her know. As a reminder, there is a Wyoming Food Bank set up at the Community 

Center. Please feel free to use what you can as it is replenished for us. More information, 
such as a good contact number for Tammy, hours she will be open and planned events will 

be posted as well. 
Thank you, Tammy, for taking on this endeavor. 

 

February 2025 Calendar of Events 

  Disposal of Household Items
 
There has been dumping of 
household items in the alley behind the 
Town Shop. These items have not and will 
not be picked up by TDS. This is 
prohibited by both TDS and the Town of 
Chugwater. The Town provides Roll-offs 
designated for household items and other 
things that are not allowed in the 
dumpsters during Spring Clean Up Days. 
We will post Spring Clean Up days so 
residents can plan their disposal during 
that time. Please do not dispose of those 
large items in the alley any longer. We are 
monitoring this closely as now the burden 

is now on the Town to handle this issue. 
Thank you for your help and support.  
Clean up days are coming! 
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